RECEIVED

By City Clerk's Office at 7:16 am, Jul 18, 2022

From: Daniel Neczypor

To: City Clerk

Subject: Lobbyist Disclosure For Period Ending June 30, 2022
Date: Friday, July 15, 2022 12:53:27 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Some people who received this message don't often get email from dneczypor@manulife.com.
Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of El Paso. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If suspicious, use Phish
Alert or forward to SpamReport@elpasotexas.gov.

This email is to confirm that | have had no lobbyist activity for the previous reporting period. Please
do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or if you require any additional information.

Regards,

Dan

Daniel Neczypor
Director, Business Development and Investor Relations, Private Equity and Credit

Manulife Investment Management

E dneczypor@manulife.com
T 917 595 1517

M 603 380 3508

1251 Avenue of the Americas, Suite 2300

New York, NY 10020

Il Manulife Investment Management

Securities offered through John Hancock Distributors LLC, Member FINRA, SIPC
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